SAULT AREA HIGH SCHOOL
AND
CAREER CENTER

Tuesday, September 2, 2014

Medication: Students requiring prescription medication during school hours must have their parent bring the medication to the office and complete the appropriate paperwork. Inhalers can be in a student's possession when the paperwork is on file in the office. Over the counter medication such as Tylenol, Tums, etc. can be in a student's possession if it is in the package it was purchased in and clearly labeled. You must not share medication with another student.

Allergies: Students please be aware that we have people in the building who are seriously allergic to things such as nuts, latex and strong perfumes. You can do your part to help by limiting your use of these items. All balloons and flowers must be left in the office until the end of the day due to allergies. Signs have been posted by specific classrooms where no peanuts or corn will be allowed. Lunch tables will be designated peanut free. If you have peanuts in your lunch, please sit at the appropriate table and be mindful of these students which will help prevent serious complications for them.

Class Meetings:  There will be class meetings on Thursday, September 5th as follows:  2nd hour – Seniors, 3rd hour – Juniors, 4th hour – Sophomore, 6th hour – Freshman.  Students are to report to their scheduled class for attendance and will be dismissed via the PA.

Fall Athletic Meeting:  There will be a meeting for all athletes participating in fall sports during 1st hour in the Strahl on Friday, September 6th.  Students are to report to your 1st hour class for attendance and will be dismissed via the PA.

Open House: There will be an Open House for high school parents on Wednesday, September 10th from 7:00 - 8:30 p.m.

Enrollment Papers: If you have not returned your enrollment papers, please do so as soon as possible.

School Pictures: School pictures will be taken on Wednesday, September 17th.  All students must have their picture taken to obtain a High School I.D. card.  

Driver Education:  We will be holding two Segment II driver education classes in September.  The first will be held on September 17, 18 and 19th in room 160 from 3:15 to 5:15.  The second class will be the following week, on September 24, 25 and 26th.  Please note the room has changed from last year.  The first Segment I class will be held in October 6th.



Parking Permits:  All student vehicles must be registered and parked in the student parking lot to avoid being ticketed.  Please stop by the main office to complete the registration form. You must know your license plate number and the year, make and model of the vehicle to complete the form.  

Lunch:	  Chicken Patty on a Whole Grain Bun, Whole Grain Pizza, Meatball Sub, Specialty Salad with Roll     

[bookmark: _GoBack]Sides:  Baked Beans, Broccoli, Sliced Peaches
